
 

March 31, 2020 

Dear Parents/Guardians of Students with Section 504 Plans, 

As 

https://www2.ed.gov/about/offices/list/ocr/docs/ocr-coronavirus-fact-sheet.pdf
https://www2.ed.gov/policy/speced/guid/idea/memosdcltrs/qa-covid-19-03-12-2020.pdf
https://www2.ed.gov/policy/speced/guid/idea/memosdcltrs/qa-covid-19-03-12-2020.pdf
https://www2.ed.gov/about/offices/list/ocr/frontpage/faq/rr/policyguidance/Supple%20Fact%20Sheet%203.21.20%20FINAL.pdf
https://www2.ed.gov/about/offices/list/ocr/frontpage/faq/rr/policyguidance/Supple%20Fact%20Sheet%203.21.20%20FINAL.pdf
https://ed.sc.gov/newsroom/covid-19-coronavirus-and-south-carolina-schools/


Lastly, we are finalizing efforts to provide the option of scheduling annual review Section 504 meetings using 

alternative means.  If your child’s Annual Review or Re-evaluation meeting is due during the school closure, you 

will be contacted by your child’s Section 504 Coordinator to discuss whether to schedule a phone/video 

conference or wait until school resumes. 

Your student’s individual needs are very important to the Aiken County Public School District, as are the safety 

of everyone in our community.  We hope that we can all work collaboratively during these difficult and 

uncertain times to appropriately and reasonably support your child’s learning needs.  

We greatly appreciate your efforts to partner with us for the benefit of your child.  If you have questions or 

concerns, we ask that you email them to sped@acpsd.net. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Department of Special Programs 

 

mailto:sped@acpsd.net

